
 

 

 

VIA FACSIMILE/ E-Mail  

 

January 5, 2018 

 

London Breed, President / Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 

City Hall-Room 244  

San Francisco, CA 94102-4089 

 

RE: Appeal of Environmental Review at 401 Main Street 

Hearing Date: January 9, 2018; 
Special Order--3:00 p.m.--Items 22-25 on Board’s Agenda 

REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE 

 

Dear President Breed and Clerk of the Board Calvillo:  

 

This office represents the Portside Homeowners Association, Appellant in the above entitled 

matter. The Appeal concerns the categorical exemption granted to the placement of a wireless 

service facility adjacent to the Portside building at 401 Main Street. On Wednesday, January 3, 

the parties met at the site to discuss other, viable alternatives to the current site. 

 

Following our meeting the parties have agreed to request that the Board continue this matter until 

February 27, 2018, to give the parties time to further discuss the matter and determine if a new 

site may be selected. The Project Sponsor ExteNet has agreed to this continuance and we would 

appreciate the Board’s assistance. 

 

VERY TRULY YOURS, 

 
 

STEPHEN M. WILLIAMS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC: Portside Home Owners Association 

 Joseph Camicia, External Relations Manager, ExteNet Systems 

 Barbara Lopez, Leg. Aide to Supervisor Jane Kim 


